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Protecting our Oceans 
 
We visited the Coral Gardeners  on Tuesday 6 May in Moorea to raise our 
class's awareness on the ocean and to understand why the corals are going 
extinct. 
 
First we visited their headquarters and went on visiting their premises too.  
We also did little quizzes and questions considering the sea animals and the 
ocean.  
Then we watched images and movies on their television to show us their 
numbers of corals and their new application to see where there are good 
spots to place nurseries underwater and how the conditions are over there. 
Then we went underwater to see the nurseries that they built next to their 
house and the corals that they planted. 

I personally liked when we went to see their coral trees and nurseries 
underwater. 
I also liked when the girl did their presentation of their team and what they 
do exactly. 
And I liked having free time to play with my friends while being out of 
school. 
 

 
As for me this event made me realize that corals are very important for our 
world and that we should be more careful about them. 
 


